
English 
We will enjoy reading a variety of books about 

Summer, Africa and under the sea. The children 

will begin to be able to talk about the stories 

they enjoy using the pictures and props to help 

them. 

 

We will be continuing to help your children to 

begin to write their own name. You could help 

your child to practise this at home. 

 

We will also be continuing to learn some 

phonic sounds and practise forming the letters. 

 

Can you write your name? 

Understanding the World 

We will enjoy finding out about the Summer season and 

the weather we can see. We will explore the plants and 

animals we can see at the seaside and under the sea. We 

will also find out about Africa. 

Physical development 
The children will be enjoying spending plenty of 

time outdoors. We will be making our own simple 

obstacle courses and practising for our sports day 

too. 

Can you make an obstacle course at home? 

Expressive arts and design 
We will enjoy taking part in lots of creative activities. The 

children will use paint, clay, collage, ink and printing to create 

artwork based around Summer, under the sea and Africa. We 

will also enjoy sing a variety of rhymes and seasonal songs. 

PSED 

We will be thinking about friendships and how to be a kind 

friend to others. We will continue to learn to care for each 

other and the world around us. 
 

Communication and Language  

We will be learning these new words relating 

to our topics: 

Roaming               Gloomy 

Rock pool              Narrow 

Scuttle                   Stumble 

Sea anemone 

Africa 

Country 

 

Key dates and events 

 

Sports Day – Wednesday 3rd July 

Reception Induction Day – Thursday 4th July 

Canon Hall Farm Visit – Friday 5th July 

Summer Fayre – Friday 12th July 

 

Library day continues to be every Tuesday. 

Homework 

Can you name some shapes? 

Can you write your name? 

Can you make an obstacle course at home? 

 

 

 

Question 
I wonder who shares our world? 

Nursery – Term 6 
This is what your child will be learning in school. As always, we welcome your support and 

encourage you to talk and explore some of these with your child at home.  

Maths 

 

In maths we will be continuing to learn a 

variety of number rhymes and learning to 

count sets of objects. We will be recognising 

numbers to 5 and beyond and simple shapes 

such as square, circle, rectangle, triangle and 

hexagon. We will also be learning to compare 

objects by weight, height and length. 

Can you name some shapes? 

 

This term, we will be reading… 

 


